BURANMWOOD REPORT

I would like to start by saying thank you to everyone for your continued support of Burnamwood. Since the last Presbytery meeting, much has happened at the camp.

We have nearly completed renovations to the Unit Lodge Bath House meaning that we will soon begin renovating the office. All of this is being done for a great amount less than initial estimates thanks to site manager Kevin Turpin.

The Presbyterian Women had their Fall Gathering in late October. The weather was perfect for the event and, as always, they were a joy to have out there. Burnamwood cannot thank them enough for their generosity and kindness.

The 1st-5th grade and middle school Fall Retreats went exceptionally well. Thank you to all of the program directors and volunteers for giving their time and energy.

The High School Fall retreat is coming up the weekend of November 3rd. We have John Kupar directing and a number of past summer staff volunteering. It is shaping up to be a fun-filled weekend.

Upcoming dates to remember are:

Jan. 5-6 – College Retreat

Feb. 9-11 – Senior High Spirit Walk

Feb. 25 – Burnamwood Bowl-a-Thon Fundraiser

Apr. 13-15 - Middle School & Senior High Spring Retreat

Apr. 27-29 – 1st-5th Spring Retreat

Sign-Ups and additional information can be found at www.burnamwood.net or by calling 859.494.9113.

With the end of the year closing in, please keep Burnamwood in mind when considering any end of the year donations. Thanks!